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SUNDAY TRADING FOR LIQUOR STORES 

79. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Racing and Gaming:  
Does the Government intend to introduce Sunday trading for liquor stores?  

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
The Government gave a number of commitments to the people of Western Australia before the election.  It was 
stated that a Labor Government would be opposed to Sunday trading for liquor stores.  That is the Government’s 
position and it honours its commitments.  
 


